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From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To:  

PC/1469/MN - Gemini Clock Change 

This weekend will see the clocks changing for British Summer Time (BST) to Greenwich Mean 
Time (GMT).  This will be managed in the Gemini system as follows: 

The Gemini clock change will be made in the housekeeping window on Sunday 30 October 2005.  
This will be between 04:00 and 06:00 (BST).  This will, in effect mean between 03:00 and 06:00 
(GMT). 

Regards 

 

Mark Nicolson 

Industry Engagement Manager - Gemini 

01926 653236 

07973 953453 

Email: mark.m.nicolson@uk.ngrid.com <mailto:mark.m.nicolson@uk.ngrid.com> 


